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Save the Date! 

Feb. 17th— Story Ballet Auditions 
Feb. 10th— Taylor Swift Dance Party 
  Fundraiser 
Feb. 22— Costume Fees Charged 

June 7th— Mandatory Dress Rehearsal 
June 8th—  2024 Recital “Work of Art” 

Congratulations on two amazing performances at our         
Nostalgic Winter Showcases!!! What a great start to 
2024. Your teachers are so proud of you! The growth 
from our performers was unreal. We can't wait to start 
preparing for our BIG recital on June 8th. This is what 
we work for all season long. 

SHOW VIDEO 
 
We have just received our professional video 
footage from the videographer this week. 
Once Mr. Matt edits it, we'll have the shows 
ready for everyone via email. 

STORY BALLET AUDITIONS 
 

We are having our auditions for roles in the Story    
Ballet titled "The Society Papers" on Saturday, Feb 
17th, at 2:30 in Studio A. This is for ages 6 and up. 
Not to worry, as all enrolled Ballet students will be given a role, but 
this will help us decide on special parts and give the dancers an      
audition experience. We feel this is important knowledge for the 
kids to have for learning how to audition for shows in the                            
future. Please wear your ballet pink tights, a black leotard (no 
skirts), and hair in a sleek bun. Bring your ballet shoes and pointe 
shoes if you have them. Your dancer will be given a number to wear 
on arrival. 

TAYLOR SWIFT DANCE PARTY FUNDRAISER  
 

Parents enjoy a night out on us! Join us for a special Taylor Swift Dance Party for Valentine's Day on Saturday Febru-
ary 10th from 7-10pm at MZ Dance Company! Wear your favorite Eras tour outfit, come make and trade friendship 
bracelets, take photos with other Swifties, watch the Eras tour, sign up for our lip sync battle, sing and dance to your 
favorite Taylor Swift songs and enjoy valentine treats and sparking beverages served to you on stilts! $25 per per-
son. RSVP to mzdancecompany@gmail.com. This event is open to the public but there is a limit so be sure to RSVP 
very soon!  
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COSTUMES 
 

Next up is costumes! Miss Miranda will be ordering costumes at the end of this month so they 
will arrive on time for the show and picture day. Teachers will be measuring students next 
week for a proper fit with room to grow.  
 
We are charging costume fees on Thursday, February 22nd. Reminder that they are $75 each . 
Children under 5 are $65. If you are in a combo class of 2 styles of dance, 2 fees may be due, 
we'll let you know. Unlimited students may split their payments into 2 payments if needed. 
Email us if you would like to do so. 


